Fly Tipping 

Residents of Henllys have reported several incidents of fly tipping in and around Henllys during the past twelve months. Unfortunately fly tipping and litter is a growing problem in Wales, not just in Henllys.
 
The recent example posted on Henllys Life Henllys Life - Posts (facebook.com) prompted a comment from Chris Partridge from the LNR. Chris rightly says that unless serious funding and legislation changes take place to create a serious deterrent, this problem will continue.
 
The Welsh government are consulting on their draft “Litter and fly-tipping prevention plan for Wales.”. Comments are invited from residents and the deadline for responses is the 25th March.
 
The consultation document is available at:
 
https://gov.wales/litter-and-fly-tipping-prevention-plan-wales
 
It is a bit of a read, and there are questions asked within the document that the Welsh government would like replies to. However you can also email your own comments to:
 
www.gov.wales/consultations
 
Please note you should identify the consultation you are replying to. Also if you want your comments to remain anonymous you will have to make that clear in your reply.
 
Henllys Community Council will be replying to this consultation, but it would be great if residents could also respond.
 
Valerie Waters
Chair, Henllys CC

